
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  February 25, 2016  Media contact:  Alicia Hays 

210.335.2340 
       hidalgofoundation@bexar.org 

 

New website makes giving to the Hidalgo Foundation easier 

The Hidalgo Foundation of Bexar County has launched a revamped website, 

www.bexar.org/hidalgo, to highlight the ongoing projects of the nonprofit organization while 

providing a convenient method for charitable giving through a secure website.  

The website provides extensive information and photos for donors and potential donors to 

keep up to date with the Foundation’s three areas of focus — BiblioTech, the Children’s Court 

and the ongoing restoration of the Bexar County Courthouse. The newly expanded website 

offers visitors the opportunity to learn more about these three focus areas and includes 

historical and pictorial information and photographs of each program highlighting project and 

program milestones.   

“We are living in the age of technology and wanted to improve the way the Foundation 

communicates with the public about our work,” said Tracy Wolff, president and founding board 

member of the Foundation. 

Additional new features include social media elements and a portal for online donations.   

Supporters, donors and the general public are invited to visit the new website to learn more 

about the efforts to preserve the history of Bexar County, the nation’s first all-digital public 

library and how Bexar County Children’s Court is committed to making a better world for all children in 

Bexar County. 

### 

The Hidalgo Foundation of Bexar County is a 501c3 nonprofit founded in 2001 exclusively for the 

charitable, literary, historical and educational purpose for the sole benefit of Bexar County, Texas. Find us 

online at www.bexar.org/hidalgo or facebook.com/HidalgoFoundationBexarCounty. 


